COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, December 10, 2012

HEADED ITEM NO. 4b) (ii)

Minutes of Economic Development SPC Meeting 4th September 2012
Attended

	Cllr  E Tuffy
	Mr S Giblin

	Cllr  T Gilligan
	Cllr E Coburn

	Cllr  M Corr
	Cllr C King

	Cllr P Kearns
	

	Cllr  C Brophy
	

	Mr G Robinson
	

	Mr N Durkin
	


Officials present:

Mr F Nevin – Director of Service

Mr P Hogan – Senior Planner

Ms E Colgan – Senior Staff Officer

Ms M Heffernan – Assistant Staff Officer

Apologies:  Cllr G O Connell, Mr D Anderson, Mr J Kearns, Cllr W Lavelle.

Cllr Tuffy welcomed Cllr Kearns as Chairperson of the SPC and thanked his colleagues for electing him in 2004 & 2009 and also thanked the Manager and officials with whom he worked.  Cllr Kearns responded thanking Cllr Tuffy for his kind words.
	Headed Item 1
Confirmation and Re-affirmation of Minutes 
The minutes of the meeting of Economic Development SPC on 9th May 2012 were proposed by Cllr Brophy and seconded by Cllr Coburn and agreed.


	Headed Item 2  -  Report on proposed Development Contribution Scheme; 

(2a)  Report on Draft Development Contribution Scheme 2013 – 20152b) 

(2b)  Deloitte & Touche Consultation Report

F Nevin presented report and recommended that it be brought to the September Council meeting. FN thanked Cllr Tuffy & his colleagues on the Working Group for all their contributions.  

Presentation of report was made by FN who outlined the core recommendations and timescale involved.  

P Hogan presented S 48 Draft Development Contribution Scheme and outlined the changes.  Following contributions form Cllrs Coburn, Tuffy, Brophy, Corr, Kearns and G Robinson, F Nevin responded to queries raised and it  was agreed that additional time was needed to consider the scheme and it was suggested that it be brought to the OP & F meeting for further discussion and then for full consideration at the October Co Co meeting.  

FN suggested that the matter be brought by way of information to Council meeting on Monday and for briefing Members at the next OP & F meeting.  Cllr Corr suggested an email be sent to Members. FN agreed same.


	

	Headed Item 3  -  Draft Guidelines on Development Contribution Schemes
Report on draft Guidelines on Development Contribution Scheme

Headed Item 4
DOE Guidelines on DCS

Report noted
FN presented report and also stated before Council for consideration next week. And outlined the points members may wish to consider before formulating a submission .  

Following contributions from Cllrs Corr, Brophy, Coburn, Kearns and N Durkan F Nevin responded to queries raised and highlighted the short time frame.  It was agreed that a draft submission be drawn up by the members to be discussed at the next CPG meeting and noted that the Construction Industry would be making their own submission.  



	

	

	Headed Item 5

AOB

Meeting concluded at 6.40 pm


